

change the outcome®

November 14, 2013

Keith Desserich DIPG Collaborative Chair, Board of Directors The Cure Starts Now 10280 Chester Road Cincinnati, OH 45215

Dear Mr. Desserich,

On behalf of myself and all of the collaborators of this project, I am very grateful for your funding of \$205,000 for our "Establishment of an International Diffuse Intrinsic Pontine Glioma (DIPG) Registry." Thanks to your generous support, we will be able to continue our work on this important registry.

- You are welcome to post this letter on your website as acknowledgement that the grant in the amount of \$205,000 has been made to our study.
- The institutional human protocol (2011-2764: "DIPG Registry and Repository") is in place to continue to conduct this study indefinitely.
- Please see our attached W-9 form.
- As the lead researcher, I confirm that all the results and progress from this study will be used in a collaborative manner, inclusive of the institutions participating in the DIPG Collaborative.
- Within six-months, I will issue a progress report to the Strategic Advisory Council of The Cure Starts Now. Please note my contact information below.
- For more information about the protocol and how to enroll please visit our website, www.dipgregistry.org, or email our study coordinator at referrals@dipgregistry.org.
- We agree that in all future published data, presentations, web pages, blogs
  or other references to the grant and supporters, the following parties are
  named as sponsors of the protocol: "The Cure Starts Now Foundation,
  Hope for Caroline Foundation, The Cure Starts Now Australia, Jeffrey
  Thomas Hayden Foundation, Reflections of Grace Foundation, Soar with

Grace Foundation, Abbie's Army Charity Trust, Julian Boivin Courage for Cures Foundation, Smiles for Sophie Forever, Caroline's Miracle Foundation, Love, Chloe Foundation, Benny's World Foundation, Pray Hope Believe Foundation and the DIPG Collaborative".

We look forward to continuing to work with you in the battle against DIPG. We deeply appreciate all of your support.

Sincerely,

Maryam Fouladi, MD, MSc

Professor of Pediatrics
Medical Director of Neuro-oncology
Division of Oncology
Cancer and Blood Diseases Institute
Cincinnati Children's Hospital Medical Center
3333 Burnet Avenue, MLC 7015
Cincinnati, OH 45229-3039
Maryam.Fouladi@cchmc.org

(T) 513-803-2177